
The BNL - SB Quarknet Group held their annual workshop at Brookhaven National
Laboratory from June 27 & 28, 2024. This year’s workshop included eight teachers, four of
whom had been in the program before. There were primaril teachers from suburban Long Island
schools.

The focus of the workshop was a reintroduction to Quarknet, including World Wide Data
Day and the particle physics MasterClass. Ketevi Assamagan spoke about the variety of physics
experiments that are ongoing at BNL. Mateus Fernandes Carneiro da Silva arranged tours of the
Atlas clean rooms. The group joined LIPTA, the Long Island Physics Teachers Association, for
their annual BBQ. At the end of the workshop, teachers prepared and shared implementation
plans.


